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December	1,	2016	
	
Mr.	Donovan	Anderson,	Chairperson	
Alcoholic	Beverage	Control	Board	
2000	14th	Street,	NW,	Suite	400S	
Washington,	DC	20009	
	
Re:		 ABRA-79090	(LMW	LLC	t/a	Little	Miss	Whiskey’s	Golden	Dollar),		

1104	H	Street	NE	
	
Dear	Mr.	Anderson,	
	
Please	be	advised	that	at	the	October	13,	2016	meeting	of	Advisory	Neighborhood	
Commission	6A,	with	a	quorum	present,	the	Commission	voted	(8-0)	to	approve	the	
enclosed	addendum	to	the	Settlement	Agreement	between	ANC	6A	and	LMW	LLC	t/a	Little	
Miss	Whiskey’s	Golden	Dollar	(ABRA-79090)	(“LMW”).		
I	also	write	to	clarify	the	ANC’s	position	on	an	issue	that	arose	previously	concerning	
LMW’s	summer	garden	operating	hours.		In	2014,	LMW	filed	a	petition	to	terminate	its	
Settlement	Agreement,	and	separately	petitioned	to	extend	its	summer	garden	hours.		The	
petition	to	terminate	the	Settlement	Agreement	was	posted	on	January	10,	2014.		The	
petition	to	extend	hours	was	placarded	on	May	9,	2014.		The	ANC	voted	to	protest	the	
petition	to	terminate	the	Settlement	Agreement,	but	ultimately	decided	to	take	no	action	on	
the	summer	garden	hours	extension.		The	ANC	6A	Alcohol	Beverage	Licensing	Committee	
took	up	the	summer	garden	hours	issue	at	its	May	2014	meeting	and	recommended	that	
the	ANC	take	no	action;	the	ANC	then	ended	up	taking	no	action	at	its	June	2014	ANC	
meeting.	
My	understanding	is	that	ABRA	interpreted	the	ANC’s	protest	of	the	termination	of	its	SA	as	
a	protest	of	LMW’s	hours	extension	request	as	well,	and	LMW	never	received	its	extended	
summer	garden	hours.		Mr.	Mark	Thorp	recently	brought	this	matter	to	my	attention,	and	
after	I	reviewed	the	ANC’s	records	I	can	represent	that	the	ANC	never	intended	to	oppose	
LMW’s	hours	extension.		Thus,	I	write	to	represent	the	stance	of	the	ANC	on	this	matter	and	
to	ask	that	the	hours	extension	originally	requested	by	LMW	be	granted.	
If	you	have	any	questions,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	me.		I	can	be	reached	at	202-
906-0657	or	WilliamsANC6A05@gmail.com.	
On	behalf	of	the	Commission,	 	 	 	 	
	
	
Jay	Williams	 	 	 	 	 	 	
Co-Chair,	ANC	6A	ABL	Committee	


